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British Columbia Utilities Commission  

Suite 410 – 900 Howe Street  

Vancouver, B.C. V6Z 2N3 

 

Attention: Marija Tresoglavic, Acting Commission Secretary 

  

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

Re: City of Coquitlam (the “City”) Application for Reconsideration and Variance of Order 

G-80-19 in the matter of the FortisBC Energy Inc. (“FEI”) Application for Use of 

Lands under Sections 32 and 33 of the Utilities Commission Act in the City for the 

Lower Mainland Intermediate Pressure System Upgrade Projects   

Project No. 1599008 

While we are very reluctant to provide additional submissions after the filing of reply, we feel it is 

important in this instance since the City has mischaracterized FEI’s position materially.   

At paragraph 15 (on page 6) of its Reply Argument, the City states: 

…in paragraph 24 of its final argument FEI seems to be proposing that the BCUC 

rescind the term of Order G-80-19 that upon request by the City in circumstances 

where it interferes with municipal infrastructure FEI shall remove segments of NPS 

20 pipes. [Emphasis in original.] 

Nowhere in the referenced paragraph does FEI indicate that any of Order G-80-19 should be 

rescinded.  FEI’s position has not been that Order G-80-19 should be rescinded; it has been that the 

BCUC should uphold its cost allocation order in paragraph 2 of BCUC Order G-80-19 as being in 

the public interest.   

All of which is respectfully submitted. 

Yours truly, 

FASKEN MARTINEAU DuMOULIN LLP 
 

[Original signed by] 
 

Tariq Ahmed 

TVA/vde 


